
 

Primrose Hill Primary School
Princess Road, Regent’s Park, London NW1 8JL
Tel:   020 7722 8500
admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk
www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk

Friday 18th November 2022

Dear Parents & Carers,

We are delighted and excited to inform you that Ladybirds will be visiting
ZSL London Zoo to meet Santa!

This trip will happening on Friday 2nd December

They will be leaving school at around 10am on Friday 2nd December, walking to
Regents park Zoo entrance, returning at approx 2.30 pm

Your child will need a healthy packed lunch for this day, no nuts, chocolate or
sugary foods please.

In order for us to attend the Zoo, we need 9 parent volunteers. This will be on a first
come first served basis. If you are interested please let a member of the team

know (unfortunately we can not take younger siblings).

The voluntary contribution is £1.30 per pupil to cover the cost of this trip
NB: We rely on these contributions to ensure trips can go ahead, thank you in

advance. If payment is difficult please speak to the office without delay.

● Payment and consent is by SchoolMoney ONLY (under ‘Payments’) – NO
CASH please!

● Please make payment by Friday 25th November latest

Any questions, please come and speak to one of us.

Many thanks,

Maria and Liam

Head Teacher:   Harsha Patel
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